From: J Spetz <jer6066a@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 2:22 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029 input

To the House Committee on Agriculture and National Resources,

I am writing in opposition to HB 4029. This bill proposes to ban all bridges. I feel strongly that such an all-
encompassing law should not be allowed.. This bill appears to be aimed at blocking a pedestrian and bike
bridge in a particular location across the Deschutes River.

I believe that the proposal to build such a bridge should continue to be explored. And I believe that this bridge
is a good idea. It allows access from the east side, the ever growing population center, to a vast trail system on
the west side of the river. Driving for access to these trails can be reduced.

Please kill this bill.

Thank you,

Jerry Spetz

2750 NW Whitworth Way
Bend, OR 97703



